
Dear User, 

  

Thank you for submitting your company registration form.  

  

However, it seems you have not completed the ‘exhibition registration 

form’ for 36
th

 AAHAR Fair, April 6-10, 2021. If you wish to participate in the 

said event, please login to your account on ITPO Portal and complete the 

exhibition registration process, as mentioned below: 

  

Login with your e-mail address and password  In the left-hand panel, 

click on ‘All Exhibitions’  Choose ‘Upcoming Exhibitions’  On the 

AAHAR 2021 page, click on ‘Register’ button on the right-hand side and 

proceed with filling the form. 

  

Please note: To participate in space booking for AAHAR 2021, it is a 

mandatory step for you to complete the ‘exhibition registration form’. 

  

Please do not hesitate to call us for any query / clarification ( technical helpline 

Email Address : aahar@itpo.gov.in, Phone Number: +91-11-23378808, +91-

9717166866) 

  

Warm regards, 

ITPO Team. 
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